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February 17, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
Carl Spadaro 
Environmental General Manager 
MAX Environmental Technologies, Inc. 
McCandless Corporate Center 
5700 Corporate Drive, Suite 425 
Pittsburgh, PA  15237 
cspadaro@maxenvironmental.com 
 
Re: Withdrawal of Phase I Exclusionary Siting Criteria Application 

Proposed Hazardous Waste Landfill No. 7 
MAX Environmental Technologies, Inc. – Yukon Facility 
South Huntingdon Township, Westmoreland County  
ID No. PAD004835146 
APS No. 1071176 
Authorization No. 1410078 

 
Dear Mr. Spadaro: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) acknowledges receipt of your February 17, 
2023 letter for withdrawal of the Proposed Hazardous Waste Landfill No. 7 Phase I Exclusionary 
Siting Criteria Application at the MAX Yukon Facility in South Huntingdon Township, 
Westmoreland County.  DEP hereby considers the Phase I Application withdrawn without 
prejudice.   

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 412-442-4130 to discuss your concerns.   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Svitek 
Program Manager 
Bureau of Waste Management 
 
cc: South Huntingdon Township (southhuntingdontwp@comcast.net)  
 Westmoreland County (jrigone@co.westmoreland.pa.us)  
 T. Mitchell, CEC (tmitchell@cecinc.com)  
 C. Clancy, PA DEP, RCSOB (cclancy@pa.gov)  
 P. Ward, EPA (ward.prentiss@epa.gov)  
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